
WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY 
PULLMAN, WASHINGTON 99163 

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY LABORATORY OF ANTHROPOLOGY 

~.r . Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1 
Kimberly , Idaho 

Dear Don: 

November 23 , 1965 

I was very pleased to hear that your trip to 
Dallas was a success . The other day I received a 
letter from Fred Wendorf thanking me profusely for 
suggesting your visit . He was completely ecstatic 
over the whole affair, as of course I knew he would 
be . 

Enclosed are copies of some recent publications 
by our laboratory including the work of Bowers and 
Barnes at Brown's Bench . 

Please give my best to your wife and to the 
group at ISU . 

RDD/bp 

Sincerely, 

Richard D. Daugherty 
Professor of Anthropology 


